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Dear «Greeting», 
 
A week ago I received this email from Courtney, one of our interns 
in Boston.  
 
“I'm so excited to share with you that we have a new sister in 
Christ! Shi Su (pronounced sushi), a sophomore... LaShondra and I 
were ...following up with Shi Su from the club fair last Wednesday. 
We learned she is from China and her mom is a Christian. We 
spent some time going through Soularium and getting to know her 
more. Within a few minutes I could tell her heart was very open 

and she was really seeking truth and wanted to know more about 
God... She didn't know too much about her mom's faith... We then went through the Knowing 
God Personally Booklet... She had lots of questions and LaShondra and I were both able to share 
about our own experiences of God and our relationship with him. We read through the end 
prayer and discussed what it meant and she said that was the desire of her heart! She prayed 
and then I prayed for her :o) So... PRAISE GOD!!”  

 
When I hear stories like this one I am so glad that I get to be a part of sending workers like Courtney to 
campuses all around New York, New England, and around the world.  It really is a privilege. 
 
The next two months are decisive ones as graduating seniors figure out what they are going to do next 
year.  Please pray that God will call many, that they will hear His voice and respond to come join us for 
a year or two as an intern or to join our full-time staff.   Over the years we have seen the number of 
full-time staff and interns grow in our region and we are encouraged by that. 
 
Yet, we need others to join with us.  We are still a long way from having enough people to reach the 
students and faculty on all 500+ campuses in New York and New England.   We continually seek God to 
raise up more workers for His Harvest.  We long “to have movements everywhere so everyone knows 
someone who truly follows Jesus.” 
 
I love it that we know already that God’s plans cannot be thwarted; there will be people from every 
tribe, nation, and tongue around His throne.  What a privilege we have to participate in bringing 
people with us to God’s throne   !!! 
 
Thank you for your prayers, your financial gifts, and your encouragement.  Together we are a team 
that helps people like Shi Shu come to know God, grow in their faith, and be sent to share with others. 
 
        Grateful to be used by the Lord, 
 
 

 

Our office building in Boston 

 


